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Ref. No.: ATC/NOT/2022/149 Date: 2-09-2022 

 

 

NOTICE FOR  
SUMMER TRAINING 

 
As per the AKTU syllabus, all the students of B. Tech and B. Pharm. are required to have 

3-4 weeks of industrial/hospital training after the I, II, and III years during summer break. This 
year the IV-year students had sufficient time to complete their training as their examinations 
for the III-year had been over by 25-6-2022. But the III-year students could not have enough 
time for their training as their examinations for II-year are over on 16-8-2022. Hence they are 
required to have their training only for two-week, and the reaming two-week training can be 
done during Nov. 2022 if their syllabus is completed well before the start of the university 
exams; otherwise, the training evaluation will be done based on 2-week training. 

 
Hence, all IV-year students must attend their classes immediately without further 

delay. The III-year students who are in training are required to attend their classes from  
6-9-2022 without any further delay. 

 
 
 

  
 

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director ATC 

 
Copy to: 
 ED, V C ,  AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, CA, EE, CSE, ME, CE/BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, CT&P, Asstt. Registrars (Acad./Estb.), Hostels Wardens, Librarian, SSO; 
 All Notice Boards, Website. 
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